Paula M. Aigner
Attorney-at-Law
310 Penn Street
Hollidaysburg, PA 16648
(814) 696-6576
FAX (814) 696-6579

October 24, 2002

Anthony J. Zanoni, Esquire
513 Allegheny Street
Hollidaysburg, PA 16648

IN RE: Fredenck vs. Kearns
Dear Tony:

I am in receipt of yours of October 21, 2002, and I am writing in reply. I do not
interpret the court order the way that you have and in no way will my client consent, nor
do we believe that Judge Henry intended, for Stephanie to see another therapist. The idea
was for your client to be psychiatrically evaluated prior to any further contact with
Stephanie. I realize that you are at a disadvantage having not been at the custody hearing.
Nevertheless, on its face I believe that is what the order was.

Sincerely yours,

P

Paula M. Aigner

PMA:ms
cc: Lou Ann Frederick



